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Electrical Bulletin 

Information for Electrical Contractors 
 

             

Information contained in this bulletin does not negate the responsibility of Electrical 

Contractors, and others, to comply with the requirements of the Canadian Electrical Code, the 

Public Safety Act, the Electrical Regulations and the supply authority. 
 

RE:  Canadian Electrical Code 2018, Part 1 – 24
th

 Edition 

 

 

UNDER THE PROVISIONS OF THE PUBLIC SAFETY 

ACT AND THE ELECTRICAL REGULATIONS, THE 

CANADIAN ELECTRICAL CODE PART 1, 2018, 24
th

 

EDITION WILL COME INTO EFFECT JUNE 30
TH

, 2018 

 
THESE REQUIREMENTS WILL APPLY TO ALL ELECTRICAL WORK FOR 

PERMITS ISSUED ON OR AFTER THIS DATE. 

 

ALL ELECTRICAL CONTRACTORS, CONSULTANTS, DESIGNERS AND 

INSTALLERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO OBTAIN THE NEW CANADIAN 

ELECTRICAL CODE 2018, 24
th

 EDITION BEFORE THE ABOVE 

COMMENCEMENT DATE. 
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